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BANGKOK 

THAILAND 

Rotary International 
DISTRICT 3310 

My fellow Rotarians,  

The dates of our 20th District Conference is drawing closer.  

As many of you already know, our 20th RI District 3310 

Conference 2010 is to be held at The EMERALD HOTEL 

Bangkok, Thailand from Friday, 3rd to Sunday 5th December 

2010.  

Located on 99/1 Rachadapisek Road, Din Deang, it is within 2 

minutes walk to one of Bangkok’s underground (MRT) sta-

tions where a 10 to 20 minutes train ride will take you on to 

well known places like Sukhumvit, Silom, Siam Square or 

Chatuchak market. Using the MRT and the above ground Sky-

train you can also easily get to the Chaophaya River where 

river cruise boats depart regularly from underneath the sta-

tion. The hotel is a 40 minutes drive to Suvarnabhumi  International Airport . 

The PALAZZO HOTEL which is 3 minutes walking distance from the venue hotel is the  

alternative accommodation option to enable all budget and preferences to be met. 

As this will be the first time our District  Conference is to be held outside of District 3310, 

we promise you it will be  Truly a conference with a DIFFERENCE ! 

Our Hospitality and Guest Activities Committee has prepared a list of activities for you to 

select and participate in. Welcome Dinner will be held at the Siam Niramit Traditional Thai 

Cultural Village where you get to attend the world class Siam Niramit Cultural show as part 

of the conference package. 

We do hope that you will encourage participation from fellow members and those who have 

yet to attend a Rotary conference to experience the warm fellowship and the opportunity 

for networking amongst Rotarians and learn the numerous ways they can become involved 

in Rotary.  

December 5th is HM The Thailand King's Birthday. Bangkok will takes precedence over all 

his birthday celebrations. You will get to see coloured lights and decorations around 

Ratchadamnoen Avenue and the Grand Palace. You may also want to head to the Sanam 

Luang field for a festival of music and Thai culture.  

It is our hope that your beloved family and guests can be with us too. 

Please book early as Bangkok may become a popular destination during HM the King’s 

birthday and other year end events. 

Should you have any enquiries in relation to your Conference Registration, accommoda-

tions requirements and it’s activities, please don’t hesitate to send the enquiry to The Con-

ference Secretary at 20thd3310conference@gmail.com  / fax to +65 6291 1728 or 

to me at albertrotary@gmail.com 

With best regards, 

Yours In Rotary 

 

PP Albert Tan 

Conference Publicity Chair 
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